From: Nancy Lynn

Sent: Saturday, February 11, 2023 11:55 AM

To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca>

Cc: City of London, Mayor <mayor@Ilondon.ca>; McAlister, Hadleigh <hmcalister@london.ca>; Lewis,
Shawn <slewis@london.ca>; Cuddy, Peter <pcuddy@london.ca>; ssteveson@london.ca; Pribil, Jerry
<jpribil@london.ca>; Trosow, Sam <strosow@london.ca>; Rahman, Corrine <crahman@Ilondon.ca>;
Lehman, Steve <slehman@Ilondon.ca>; Hopkins, Anna <ahopkins@london.ca>; Franke, Skylar
<sfranke@Ilondon.ca>; epeloza@lindon.ca; Ferreira, David <dferreira@london.ca>; Hillier, Steven
<shillier@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Exotic Animal establishments-bylaw amendments for Feb 14/23 council meeting
agenda

As a resident of london i am writing to urge you to NOT support bylaw changes to Animal Control PH 3
and business licensing by law L.-131-16 which would allow keeping of prohibited class 7 animals

This business owner’s request is asking for change contrary to bylaw’s purpose.
This is not in the best interest of the animals or the City

It will cause huge problems

Do NOT vote to amend our bylaws

Doing so would put humans safety and animal welfare at huge risk.

Vote NO!

Do not bow to a private business owner!

Sincerely

Nancy Martin, M.S.W, RSW



